Ell-Saline USD 307 Meal Policy

Students of Eli-Saline USD 307 schools are required to pay for meal fees in advance. Payment
will be accepted in each attendance center. Each student will have a meal account where
advance payments will be posted.

When a student’s meal account balance falls below a balance sufficient to pay for five meals,
the student will be notified on a daily basis. Reminder notices for those student meal accounts
will be printed, emailed or a texted weekly from Ell-Saline Elementary Schoo! and Ell-Saline
Middle/Senior High School.

If a student’s meal account balance becomes negative, the student will only be allowed to
charge a maximum of five meals. Because the student meal cost is different per grade, the
allowable charge amount will vary.

A student will not be allowed to charge the purchase of an extra milk while the account has a
negative balance. The parent and/or guardian must provide a sack lunch from home until there
is a positive balance in the student meal account.



